
Date: 3/22/2013 12:27:44 PM 
Subject: RE: Rules Card

From: Amanda Schultz <aschultz@wexfordplantation.com>
To: Casey Jonescjones@wexfordplantation.com

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Scott Huntershunter@wexfordplantation.com

Looks great! Only thing I see is that “first” is misspelled “Frist” at the very bottom.

From: Casey Jones
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 7:33 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Scott Hunter
Cc: Amanda Schultz
Subject: RE: Rules Card

Katherine,

I have attached the rules card with a few corrections. I also added prizes for the Closest to the Pins and listed where
the coolers will be. (changes and additions in red)

I am attaching a logo as well. The golf department often uses a different logo (very similar) for rules sheets and such. 
This logo is clean and looks good on clothing, rules sheets, scorecards, and scoreboards (we will be using this logo for
the scoreboard and scorecards) .

Let me know what you think and what we can do for YOU?

Thank You,

Wm. Casey Jones, PGA
1st Assistant Golf Professional
Wexford Plantation
Shop: (843) 686-8812
Cell: (804) 513-8709

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 2:27 PM 
To: Casey Jones; Scott Hunter 
Cc: Amanda Schultz
Subject: Rules Card

Please proof -  add any additions and/or corrections.
Please email me Wexford's logo so I can include in rules card.

Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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